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We regret to announce the passing away of Professor Vaithianathaswami Sankaran who was 
attached to the Department of Physics in the School of Mathematical and Natural Sciences as 
a Professor. 
 
The late Prof. Sankaran passed away on Sunday, 23 October 2016 at home in Sibasa.   The 
Memorial service will be held on Wednesday, 26 October 2016 in the Senate Chambers 
starting at 10:00.  A service will be held before the cremation, on Thursday, 27 October 2016 
at 10:00, at the Hindu Cemetery, Industrial Area next to Stainless Steel in Makhado.  
 
On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor and Principal and the entire University Community, we 
extend our deepest sympathy to Prof. Sankaran’s family, relatives and friends. 
 
The late Prof. Sankaran will be sadly missed by all University staff members and students who 
had a pleasure of knowing him. 
 
The University prayer will take place tomorrow, 26 October 2016, after the memorial service 
at House no.Q24 in Sibasa at 13:00, transport will leave at 12:45 at the New Life Sciences.   
Transport to the service at Makhado will depart from the New Life Sciences Building Parking 
at 08:45 on Thursday, 27 October 2016.  Staff members who are interested to pay their last 
respect to Prof. Sankaran should register their names with the Dean’s secretary Ms Gudani 
Mushiana Ext. 8107, email: gudani.mushiana@univen.ac.za 
 
MAY HIS SOUL REST IN PEACE 
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Functions & Visitors Officer  
Communications & Marketing  
25/10/2016 

 


